Announcement for UG and PG Final Semester Students of
Arts and Science Departments

All UG and PG final semester students are hereby informed that the question
papers for the UG Semester 6 and PG Semester 4 examinations will be sent to
the class group mail, as earlier notified, as well as on their personal emails as
announced by the Vice-Principal through the Heads of Departments.

Fr. Dominic Savio
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Principal.



